
Gareth Lancaster 

5310 – 4510 Halifax Way 

Burnaby, BC V5C 0K4 

 

November 15th, 2023 

 

Attn: Office of the City Clerk 

Burnaby City Hall 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 

 

 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

 

Re: Portion of 4567 Lougheed Highway, Rezoning Reference #22-36 

 Brentwood Town Centre Development Plan  

 

I am writing in response to the above referenced rezoning application that will be considered by 

Council on November 28th, 2023. As such, I am in support of the proposed rezoning and land 

use for this property, as it will enhance the North Burnaby community.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gareth Lancaster 

 

 



 

 



From: JUDY WANG
To: LegislativeServices
Subject: Re: Portion of 4567 Lougheed Hwy., Rezoning Ref. #22-36; Brentwood Town Centre Development Plan
Date: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 10:01:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or
account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to
phishing@burnaby.ca

Attn:  Office of the City Clerk

Dear Mayor and Council

I am writing in response to the above referenced rezoning application that will be considered by
Council on November 28th, 2023.  I am in support of the proposed rezoning and land use for this
property, as it will enhance the North Burnaby community, especially in adding more needed rental
units to the market.

Yours sincerely

Judy Wang
5650 Cedarwood Street
Burnaby BC. V5G 2K6

mailto:judywang@shaw.ca
mailto:LegislativeServices@burnaby.ca


Tianyi (Vicky) Xing 
2181 Madison Avenue, Burnaby BC, V5C 0N4 

 
November 16th, 2023 
 
Attn: Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
Re: Portion of 4567 Lougheed Highway, Rezoning Reference #22-36 
 Brentwood Town Centre Development Plan  
 
I am writing in response to the above referenced rezoning application that will be considered by 
Council on November 28th, 2023. As such, I am in support of the proposed rezoning and land 
use for this property, as it will enhance the North Burnaby community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tianyi (Vicky) Xing 
 
 



Lin Chieh Sun 
4205-1955 Alpha Way Burnaby B.C. V5C 0K6 

 
November 16th, 2023 
 
Attn: Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
Re: Portion of 4567 Lougheed Highway, Rezoning Reference #22-36 
 Brentwood Town Centre Development Plan  
 
I am writing in response to the above-referenced rezoning application that will be considered by 
Council on November 28th, 2023. As such, I am in support of the proposed rezoning and land 
use for this property, as it will enhance the North Burnaby community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn 
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